PEYTON

School District 23Jt



The Peyton Way

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Mr. Jim Frohbeiter President

Dear Interested Citizen,

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to the Peyton School District and thank you for the consideration of becoming a School Board Member in this great district!

There are many organizations and folks in our community that make significant contributions to our students through their commitment of time, personal involvement, and resource consideration. By becoming a school board member, you have the opportunity to give back to our community, impact the quality of education in our district and strengthen the democracy and our great nation by ensuring a quality public education for all students.

Citizens who serve as school board members are to be commended, respected and appreciated. Commitment of time and talent can be consuming but school board members serve because they make a dramatic difference in their schools, the lives of their students and their community.

Speaking for the entire Peyton School Board and myself, I offer a sincere thank you for your consideration in this new venture in making the lives of our children better and our community stronger!

Sincerely,

Jim Frohbeiter President Peyton School Board of Education

www.peyton.k12.co.us